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Commerce and Government Matters

St. Mary’s County - Compensation Review Commission

This bill for St. Mary’s County establishes a 7-member commission to review the salaries set
by law for county officials and the laws and procedures followed regarding benefits as part of
the compensation for County Commissioners. The commission is required to make its
recommendations by December 1, 2000 and every fourth year thereafter to the County
Commissioners.

Fiscal Summary

State Effect: None.

Local Effect: No direct effect. The commission could be established with existing
resources. Any effect the commission’s recommendations may have on county finances in
the future cannot be reliably estimated at this time. No effect on revenues.

Small Business Effect: None.

Information Source(s): St. Mary’s County, Department of Legislative Services
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